
House Committee on Judiciary 
Oregon State Legislature 
900 Court St. NE, Salem Oregon 97301 
 

I’m writing in strong support of HB 2005 – banning ghost guns. As a mom and community member I 
want our neighborhoods to be free of gun violence.  

Banning ghost guns would be a positive step toward preventing gun violence by prohibiting 
undetectable, untraceable firearms that do not go through a background check. These guns are 
increasingly common and there are currently no laws prohibiting ghost guns.  

HB 2005 would help stop the easy-to-get building blocks that can be purchased with no background 
check and no questions asked while preventing gun traffickers and people prohibited from possessing 
firearms the means to obtain a weapon.  

 

Sincerely,  

Summar Money 


